

Braidwood Community Association			
Meeting Type: General Meeting	Place: Braidwood Servicemen's Club	Date: 9 June 26	Time: 5.30 pm
Committee Present	Sue Murray, David Anthony, Sarah Leheny, Cathie Owen		
Guests Present	Nil		
BCA Members Present	Jan Mason, Louise Poland, Phillip Owen, Bill Waterhouse		
Apologies	Martin Glover, Judy van Rijswijk, Peter van Rijswijk, John Tuckwell, Margaret Tuckwell, Anni Chilton		

Item	Discussion/Summary/Motion	Motion Moved	Motion Seconded	Vote
<u>Item 1:</u> Welcome and Apologies	David welcomed all attendees and performed an Acknowledgement of Country.			
<u>Item 2:</u> Endorsement of Previous Minutes	Minutes from meeting 21 Apr 26 were tabled and accepted by the meeting.	David Anthony	Cathie Owen	
<u>Item 3:</u> Business Arising and not included in General Business				
<u>Item 3a:</u> 88 Wallace Street Redevelopment	DA for onsite demolition has been submitted.			
<u>Item 3b:</u> Braidwood Microgrid Project	No further update. Indigenous consultation is still ongoing.			
<u>Item 3c:</u> Red Bin Garbage Collection	Possible reduction of red bin collection to fortnightly. <u>David to confirm</u>			
<u>Item 3d:</u> Eurobodalla Shire Community Transport	Eurobodalla has a community transport system. Sue has relayed this to QPRC. This system relies on volunteer drivers. A transport system is not in the QPRC Operational Plan or Delivery Schedule. Council has no plan to provide a vehicle as there are very few volunteer drivers.			

<u>Item 3e: Pedestrian Crossings / Roundabouts</u>	To be raised with Matt Kendall (new QPRC Director of Infrastructure). Sue has invited him to a BCA General meeting once he is up to speed.
<u>Item 4: General Business</u>	
<u>Item 4a: BCA Submission on the QPRC Integrated Plans 2026-27:</u>	Draft submission has been circulated to members and supporters for discussion and endorsement. • Jan Mason provided her suggestions and amendments to the BCA submission. • There seems to be a plan to sell the old council depot and to fund the build of the new depot. Community needs assurances from Council that they will not sell the current council depot with no strings. Jan will send some dot points to Sue for inclusion in the BCA submission.
<u>Item 5: Any Other Business</u>	• Council planning powers will be reduced by state govt. A Local Planning Panel will be responsible for many of the decisions. • Wood smoke in town – what impacts are there on health? New fireplaces are more efficient but still create issues. People rely on wood heaters due to the cost of power. Request for BCA to keep on with this issue.
<u>Item 6: Next Meeting</u>	21 July 2026